
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                   Fax:  444 71550                  email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                        19th July 2016                                             Term 3 Week 1 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back everyone and welcome to Greenwell Point , Aiden, Aleria, Mad-
ison and Shalie. I hope you have all had a happy, restful holiday and feel ready 
to be challenged by your teachers, to stretch your minds and try new things. 
 
Kindergarten are having a 100 Days of Big School celebration next Monday. 
All parents are welcome to attend. If you can help Mrs Bowman with cooking 
the BBQ please let her know. We are also asking for each child to bring an  
extra piece of fruit. This will be cut up and shared with the children as a fruit 
plater.  The children will walk to the local park for games and lunch. 
 
This term I will be asking for patience and understanding from parents as Mrs 
Miller, Mrs Hiscox and myself learn the new operating system known as LMBR 
meaning Learning Management and Business Reform. This term we have 49 
school days, 35 will be taken up with training between the three of us.  It may 
help for you to write out your requirements, questions etc. and we will follow up 
ASAP.   
 
Many thanks to the parents who continue to support the weekly raffle at the 
local  pub. If you would like your name included in the list of helpers please let 
the school know and we will pass on your details to the P&C. We are currently 
have fly screens fitted to the classrooms as a result of the funding raised by 
the raffle. This will be very helpful in the warmer months as the mosquitoes 
return. A special thank you to Mapleleaf Realty for donating ticket books for the 
raffle. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
These meetings will be held next week and booking sheets will be sent home 
shortly with your child. Please complete and return to school as soon as      
possible so we can accommodate with your commitments. 
 
P & C NEWS 
Please find attached to today’s newsletter a pie drive order form.  Please have 
all orders into the school office by Monday 1st August, 2016.  Pies will need to 
be picked up on Wednesday 10th August between 2:30pm and 3:30pm.  
 
CANTEEN 
Unfortunately there will be NO CANTEEN for the next 2 weeks, unless a    
couple of parents are willing to take on a simple lunch meal deal for next week. 
 
 

 
 

Art by: All Students with Tammy Davies 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
JULY 
 
25   100 days of Kinder                          

celebration 
27    Book Club due 
 
AUGUST 
1   Pie Orders returned 
1-5   Education Week 
22-26  Book Week 
 
 
OCTOBER 
 
29   Oyster/Fishing  
            festival 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORT 
SMALL SCHOOL’S ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
Congratulations to the following students who will be representing Greenwell Point Public School at the 
district carnival.  Notes will be sent home in the coming weeks. 
 
Luke Butler—100 meters, 200 meters and high jump 
Asha Ganderton—Shot Put 
Madison Innes—Long jump and high jump 
Nav Innes—100 meters and long jump 
Anabella Pinkard—800 meters and high jump 
Greenwell Point Junior Boys Relay 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Aiden in 2/3 turned 9 last Sunday 
Zebadiah in Year 1 turns 7 today 
Noah in Kinder turns 6 on Friday 

Jordan in 2/3 turns 9 on Saturday 

MERIT AWARDS 
KINDER 

Jacinta McKay-An outstanding improvement in all areas of literacy 
Brayden Phillis-Striving a lot harder in writing lessons 

Connor Cleall-Learning and recalling 87 sight words 
Tyriece Presdee-Great artwork on Monsters 

Ruby Usher-Gaining more independence at school 
Lani Rhemi-Cottier-Trying very hard to improve her writing skills 

YEAR 1 
Blaine Miles-Improvement in Spelling 

Emily Usher-Effort and progress in Reading 
Clark Rowley-Creativity and effort in Visual Arts 
Taylah Sanders-Effort and progress in Reading 

YEAR 2/3 
Cody Denny-Improvement in Reading 

Jacob Joyce-Well done in Spelling and Maths 
Jordan Carson-Improvement in Reading 
Ryan Shimmen-Improvement in Reading 

Ryan Hupp-Improvement in Reading 
Jardan Bakos-Welcome to Greenwell Point 

YEAR 4/5/6 
Ethan Bakos-Welcome to Greenwell Point 

Asha Ganderton-Focus on Learning 
Brad Denny-Focus in Maths 

Madison Innes-Excellent writing in narratives  
Giorjet Pinkard-Excellent writing in narratives 


